CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: CFX Board Members

FROM: Aneth Williams @ c /{
Director of Procurement " f\/

DATE: February 20, 2017

RE: Authorization to Advertise for
Letters of Interest for Design Services for the
Network Phase II Project
Project 599-524; Contract No. 001292

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Letters of Interest from qualified firms to
provide design services for upgrades to the existing fiber optic network throughout the CFX
system, including redesign of the ITS network device rings.

This enhancement to the network will improve operations and ensure further expandability of the
expressway system.

This project is funded in the Five-Year Work Plan.

Reviewed by: é—r/ iy

Bryafi Homayouni
Manager of Traffic Operations
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